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Dear Board
This is my submission to the proposed Code of Conduct. My concerns listed below reflect much
of those who are close friends and families with some working in the medical fraternity. Some of
the concerns being:

1. What is termed “ culturally safe” must not over ride good medical practice and judgement.
The demands of the “ rights” of what is in vogue must not be deemed as being
acceptable over the century-old knowledge acquired.

2. The dangers associated with “ Gender identity and sexual orientation” must be viewed in
the light of true science and medicine and not through the lenses of a minority lobby
group. Through the ages these have been labelled as disorders and now labelled as
normal.

3. Respectful practice needs to consider all sides including the rights of the doctors and
medical staff on their conscience and religions. This is true inclusiveness when it favours
only a side.

Thank you.
Victor
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